BULLETIN – SEPTEMBER 2023



MENTORING FOR LEADERSHIP Barbara Howard

Well Warriors it's time to get the fires burning so we can signal our President Lynn on our progress. We are 2 months into our new year and hopefully your chairman has been mentoring your members. I have only received 8 auxiliary reports. This program is so easy. You can teach them about the bylaws, officers' responsibilities and why we do what we do.

- 1. Teach them where they can find information and training on Malta.
- 2. What our donations we send to the Veterans Hospitals and Homes, is used for.
- 3. What the money we donate to Health and Happiness is used for.

These are only a few things and if you take a few minutes during your auxiliary meeting to explain them, you should immediately report it.

Thank you to those who have sent me their chairman's name but remind them that they need to report what they are doing to be considered reported. Reporting is so important for the organization because the time, money, miles and people involved is used by the VFW when they go before congress to let them know our commitment to our veterans.